Monday, June 11, 2012
To:

All Bidders
From:

John C. Kane



Director of Purchasing



Yosemite Community College District



2201 Blue Gum Ave.



Modesto, CA 95352

Re:

Yosemite Community College District Bid 12-1682, which opened April 3, 2012 

Yosemite Community College District wishes to thank you for the interest and courtesies shown the District during our process for the Water Tank Replacement for Columbia College that is referenced above.  
After review of the bid submittals of all responses received as a result of the above referenced RFP, the District has determined that we must reject all bids to correct for an error in the specifications.  It is the intent of the District to correct the specifications of this project such that the District can issue a new bid in the near future.

On behalf Yosemite Community College District, I again want to thank you for your proposal response to the District, and assure you that your firm will continue to be considered for future requirements.

Sincerely,

John C. Kane
cc:
Matt Kennedy, Kitchell

Ron Martin, Kitchell

Tim Nesmith, Director Facilities Planning and Operations

